
BCSOA Chapter Meeting-August 20, 2025 

-Call to order by Brad Brelje  

-A motion to approve the minutes from previously meeting was made by Denny Dornes. The 

motion was seconded by Mike Hindenach. The motion was carried by the Chapter. 

-Kevin presented the Treasurer’s Report. $3,747.69 is the balance in the checking account.  We 

also have dry-fit shirts available for purchase. They are $14.00 each. A motion to approve the 

Treasure report was made by Al Cross. The motion was seconded by Mark Cogan. The motion 

was carried by the Chapter. 

-Mike Mayer presented the Commissioner’s Report. Check Arbiter daily. Accept and decline 

games as soon as possible.  Please notify Mike if any blocked-out dates become available, even 

if it is last minute. Call Mike immediately if you get injured and cannot work your assigned 

games. Wyomissing girls’ junior high team will be playing 1 game, and location is West Reading 

playground. Wyomissing boys’ junior high is 2 games, and they will be played at the quarry. 

Wyomissing JV and Varsity will be playing on their football field. Many teams are moving to one 

game only. Check Arbiter daily for changes and accept them asap.  

-Tim Maurer presented the Rules Interpretation. 

*No need to report cards during pre-season to Al; however, all red cards must be submitted to 

PIAA.  Double dual system discussed. Eye contact, subtle signals, mirror signals, stay to left of 

ball whenever possible, try to be 20 yards away from play, attempt to move at same pace as 

play, create a good angle of vision to see light between players, don’t go into wide channels 

unless a problem, anticipate and “read” the play, never be flat footed and always try to keep 

moving. The center circle and penalty arc are “transit zones”. Check nets during pre-game walk. 

Positioning discussed. Game reports are on BCSOA.org 

 -Old Business: 

*We have the referee dry-fit shirts available for purchase.  

*Brad will contact athletic directors to reserve parking for Officials 

-New Business:  

*New meeting location. Church located near Governor Mifflin High School. Doors open at 6:40. 

*You can take the soccer quiz on PIAA website if you miss a meeting to get credit  

*Webpage is Berkssoa.org 

*Fleet Feet in West Reading is giving Officials 15% off your purchase 

*Fleetwood will wear pink socks in October for breast cancer awareness month 



*Next meeting will be held on Sunday September 7th at 7:00 

 -Motion was made by Matt Boyer to adjourn the meeting.  Motion was seconded by Jo Agosto.   

Motion was carried by the Chapter.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

Heather Rusden 

Secretary 

August 28, 2025 

 

 

 

 

 


